
 

The Spirit, the living memory of the church, reminds us that we are born from a gift and that we grow by giving, not by holding on, but by giving of 

ourselves,” - Pope Francis 

Dear Families,  

Once again, we come to the end of a busy half term. Thank you for your continued support and involvement. Your children never fail to make me proud every single day. They always display 

such impeccable manners, whilst working hard and striving to do their very best. The children of Holy Rosary are extra special and I am sure you are very proud of them too. 

SATs 

Well done to our Year 6 pupils who completed their SATs last week. They were remarkable. They all worked very hard and demonstrated what sensible and mature pupils they are. We are 

very proud of them. 

After half term, the Year 1 children and some of our Year 2’s will be carrying out their phonic assessments and our Year 4 children will do their multiplication tests. We wish them the 

very best of luck 

After School Fun Club and Walking bus 

We hope our After School Fun club has been useful for many of our families. The children are having a great time. Please remember to book your child a place by 3pm on the Friday 

before. Our After School Fun Club is proving to be very popular and we cannot guarantee a place if you leave it too late to book. 

We hope that our walking bus facility has made morning drop off a little easier for a lot of you. If you are not yet using this facility, please contact the school office to find out if it is 

something that would benefit you. 

Attendance and Late Collection 

A high number of requests for leave of absences (holidays) in term time continue to be submitted. Family holidays should be taken during school holidays and leave of absence requests 

will not be authorised unless exceptional circumstances are found. Our current whole school attendance for the year stands at 95%. Our target is anywhere above 96%. 

We also have a growing number of children being collected late from school. This puts added pressure on our teachers who are waiting around for children to be collected. If, for 

whatever reason, you are late to collect your child, we will place them in the After School Fun Club with a minimum payment of £4. 

Have a wonderful half term break. Let us hope that the weather is a little bit better than this week 😊 School will reopen on Monday 3rd June. 

Take care, 

Mrs L. Flaherty 

  



 

Happy Birthday – May and June Birthdays 

Layton                           Aria                                Nate 

Oscar                            Jazleen                            George 

Rose                             Brody                             Jessica 

Jermaine                        Henry 

Isla                              James 

Katie                             Noah 

Alfie                             Gracie-Leigh 

Harry                            Louie 

Archie                            Lily 

 

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Event 
12th June - PM Sponsored Colour Run 

18th June Parent drop in/sharing of work 

21st June Spanish Day 

24th June - PM Key Stage 1 sports afternoon 

25th June - PM Key Stage 2 sports afternoon 

26th June - AM EYFS sports morning 

26th June Literacy Trail – Year 1 and Year 2 

28th June Non-uniform Day – donations towards 

summer Fayre 

10th July Summer Fayre 

16th July Olympics Day 

17th July Year 6 festival 

18th July Year 6 leavers mass 

School Attendance 

 

 

Reception 92.8% 

Year 1 94.2% 

Year 2 95.3% 

Year 3 95.4% 

Year 4 96.6% 

Year 5 95.7% 

Year 6 95.6% 

 

Well done, Year 4 – winning class for best 

attendance once again. 

Our whole school attendance is 95%. 


